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On Saturday the 4th of February, BCLC held a seminar followed by the New Year lunch. See below the 

report from June D. 

 

Rev. Richard O. gave an excellent talk on Counselling and taught us a lot about the skills involved in 

counselling. Rev. Dr. David H. gave us an overview of the activities of BCLC and WCLC over the past 

year and shared a video of Bishop Noel J. speaking at the last WCLC webinar. It was a brilliant and 

inspiring talk. Rev. Isaac A. was a dynamic MC promoting the smooth running of the Seminar and 

leading us in a powerful and uplifting prayer. Rev. June D spoke about Revival and the need to bring God 

into our nation. 

 

I am very grateful to all our BCLC members that make our programmes possible - thank you for all the 

help with refreshments, for the prayer support and for the outreach to pastors. I also appreciate the 

technical expertise of Reamonn B. and I'm grateful for Siew Lian G. who was a lifesaver, helping to order 

pizzas for our New Year lunch. 

 

Altogether 20 people attended, with 10 Pastors and 10 more attended online. We had some very positive 

feedback. One commented on the wonderful and joyous feeling present amongst all and 3 Pastors 

commented that they didn't want to miss any future events. 

 

I am always very grateful for the support of Dr. Balcomb and Dr. Hanna and the guidance and inspiration 

of Mother Moon. 


